
 

  

 SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

PTM for Classes 6 to 10 

 
 
Saturday, 21st September 2024                                                                SWS/ACD/2024-25/69 
                            
Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

As we near the completion of Term 1, we are eager to share the progress and milestones our 
students have accomplished. To keep you informed and involved, we have scheduled a Parent-
Teacher Meeting on Saturday, 28th September 2024 for Classes 6 to 10. This meeting will provide 
an opportunity to discuss your ward’s performance in Term 1.  
 
Each parent has been assigned a 10-minute time slot, details are shared with this document. We 
request you to adhere to the allotted time to ensure a smooth and timely process.   
 
We are also pleased to announce that a Book Fair, in collaboration with Smart Books India Pvt. 
Limited will be held during the PTM near the Basketball Court.  We invite you to visit the fair to 
explore a wide range of books to instil a love for reading in your ward.   
 
Together, we will continue to provide enriching and valuable experiences for our students. We look 
forward to welcoming you to the school and having your support in this journey.   
 
 
Warm regards 
 

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


